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1.0 Purpose of Report 

 
1.1 

 
To provide members with an update on the business of the Tullyvar Joint Committee. 
 

2.0 Background 

 
2.1 

 
Tullyvar Joint Committee is a formal Committee initially established in 1992 under the 
former constituent Councils of Dungannon & South Tyrone Borough Council and Omagh 
District Council under Section 19 of Local Government Act (NI) 1972.  Five Councillor/ 
representatives from Mid Ulster and Fermanagh & Omagh Councils now serve on the 
Joint Committee which is supported by senior Officers from each of the two Councils. 
 

3.0 Main Report 

 
3.1 
 
 
 
3.2 
 

 
A meeting of the Joint Committee was held on 9th February. A copy of the associated 
agenda and a copy of the latest Committee report/papers including minutes of the 
previous meeting held on 29th September 2021 are attached for members’ information. 
 
The next Joint Committee meeting is scheduled to take place on 14th September 2022. 

4.0 Other Considerations 

 
4.1 

 

Financial, Human Resources & Risk Implications 
 

Financial:  
None 
 

Human: 
None 
 

Risk Management:  
None 
 

 
4.2 

 

Screening & Impact Assessments  
 

Equality & Good Relations Implications: N/A 
 

Rural Needs Implications: N/A 
 



5.0 Recommendation(s) 

 
5.1 

 

Members are asked to note the content of this report and associated papers. 

6.0 Documents Attached & References 

 
6.1 

 
Appendix 1 – Latest papers for Tullyvar Joint Committee. 
 

 


